Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
WIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
——
f

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

June 28, 2022
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 L&S Bldng.
Roxas Blvd., Manila
FROM § The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : APLICATION FOR SPECIAL LAND USE PERMIT (SLUP) OF
DMCI POWER CORPORATION FOR INTERCONNECTION
FACILITY, REPRESENTED BY MS. LOIDES C. CASTRO
LOCATED AT BGY. BATO-BATO, MUNICIPALITY OF
NARRA, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated June 16, 2022 from CENRO Quezon,
together with its pertinent documents supporting the application for Special Land Use Permit
(SLUP) for the construction / development of interconnection Facility Project; (1) 69 kV
Switchyard; (2) Access road; (3) 69 kV transmission line of DMCI Power Corporation
represented by Ms. Loides C. Castro with approximate area of 5.9181 hectares located at
Barangay Bato-Bato, Narra, Palawan.

The applicant has complied all the necessary requirements supporting the application
for Special Land Use Permit (SLUP), hence recommending for its approval.

For information, evaluation and approval.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
The Community Environment and '
Natural Resources Officer
Quezon, Palawan
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